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 Combined Unions ARTC NSW Enterprise 
Agreement Negotiations Newsletter 

URGENT INFORMATION 
 
 

The unions have become aware that ARTC management have been requesting members identify 
themselves if they intend to participate in the upcoming protected industrial action.  
 
Members are not required to provide this information and should not identify themselves or their 
intentions to ARTC management. ARTC management are fully aware of the combined Union’s 
intention to implement the protected industrial action through the appropriate and compliant 
notification process.  
 
The Unions see this action by ARTC management as a form of bullying and intimidation and 
potentially in breach of the Fair Work Act. The Unions are pursuing senior ARTC management to 
have this practice immediately ceased.  
 
Members should advise the Union office if managers continue to request that members identify 
themselves as participating in protected industrial action.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 
With strong member involvement we can make a change for the better. Talk to your work mates; 

participation in “Protected Action” is only open to members of the Combined Unions.

 

Authorised: Alex Claassens  

NSW Secretary, Rail Tram and Bus Union  

Level 4,321 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000  

On behalf of the Combined Unions  

 

 
Not a member?  Don’t delay - join your union and get involved now!  Join online at: 

www.rtbuexpress.com.au      www.etunsw.asn.au     www.professionalsaustralia.org.au     www.asumembers.org.au 
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